
Given that CanadiaLn involvemrent in this area is increaslng, the CHAF organized this
meeting so that thEl interested Canadian stakeholders would have the opportunity to,
disouss Canada's i nvolvement in supporting national hurnan rights institutions
overseas. The roundtable offered the flrst opportunity for many of these stakeholders
to corne together as a group to examine Canada's experlence wlth national
institutions. The collective experience of the participants provided an excellent
opportunity to contribute to the development of Ganada's foreign policy in this, new
area-of the international struggle for human rlghts.

SPEOIFIO OBJECTIVES:

The speolflc objectives of the round table were:

1. To Promote a joint reflection on the capacity of national human rights institutions to


